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Lulworth House Residential Care Home trip to the Malta Inn Pub

We took a group of our residents from Lulworth House Residential Care Home for a trip to the Malta Inn pub on Wednesday

24 August. 

The pub is by a river, so it’s a lovely spot to enjoy and we were very glad to have such pleasant weather.

Our residents tucked into a delicious 2 course meal - including some very yummy puddings! - and our gents enjoyed a pint of beer. It

was lovely to spend time together socialising.

On the return journey, we had fun with a sing-a-long in the minibus! We all had a great time and look forward to going back again in

the future.
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